March 9, 1964

Mr, C. D. Homan
Box 57
Oglesby, Texas

Dear Mr. Homan:

Thank you for your letter of January 28, 1964, and the box of
Cretaceous fossil oysters. Some of these may show features that I shall
have photographed, so they will be quite useful,

Please find enclosed check for $15.00 in full payment of this
shipment,

The four Venericardia shells which you presented to me last
time may become useful. However, the description of the locality at
vhich you collected them has baen misplaced. 'They came from near Kosse
or Corricana, I believe. Could you have the kindness to write me about
their locality?

If you have some single loose valves of Ostrea travisana
Stephenson from 5 miles west of Bartlett, they might be useful.

With best wishes,

' Sincerely yours,
H. B. Stenzel
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